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To Whom it may concern,

| hope this email sees you well. | am writing this email today as we have just been advised that
there is a proposed new waste plant that will be in close vicinity to the Fyshwick Markets. | write
my email to express my concerns on this matter.

| believe that opening a waste plant in such close vicinity to the Markets will be detrimental to
such a well-known, well run market. The market is a place that families come to enjoy shopping
for fresh produce, seafood, nuts and much more. There are also many cafes that majority of our
customers come to enjoy a coffee, breakfast etc. With a waste plant comes a lot of loud noises,
bad odours and not very good scene for people to look at while trying to enjoy a coffee.

| believe opening this waste plant next to the Fyshwick markets is very detrimental to all our
business, as well as the cultural of the markets.

Please reconsider the location of this power plant for all of our sakes

Regards
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